NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

Highlighting Public Safety and Quality of Life Concerns at Riis

Houses

BRAD HOYLMAN  February 26, 2015

On February 19, I wrote to New York City Housing Authority (NYCHA) Chair and CEO Shola
Olatoye regarding public safety and quality of life concerns at Jacob Riis Houses, located in
my district between East 8th and 13th Streets and Avenue D and FDR Drive. Notably, there is
a severe rodent infestation and inconsistent lighting that contributes to residents feeling
unsafe on the grounds at night. Please see my letter urging NYCHA to address these issues

attached.



